Open Forum 

Over the past several years, several Corsa members, including myself, individually attempted to obtain Corvair dealer history information from the National Corvette Restorer’s Society.  Since 2014, this information has been available for Corvette, Camaro, Chevelle and Nova owners for a fee of $50.00.  It appears the NCRS organization is not interested in locating Corvair documentation, most likely, due to the low interest requests presented to them.  My suggestion here would be for Corsa to contact all members and determine our percentage of national interest.  A letter then from our Corsa board of directors may be the ‘boot’ needed to start the process.  NCRS needs to know we are serious in our pursuit of dealer history for our Corvairs.
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